


FTG Holdings Ltd 

Announcement of Changes in Directors 

Effective Date: 6th June 2025 

FTG Holdings Ltd ("the Company") is pleased to announce the following significant updates: 

Change in Director 

The Company accepted the resignation of Mr. Deven Auracootee effective from 6th June, 2025 

and sincerely thanked him for their invaluable contribution during his short tenure.  

The Company welcomed Ms. Marie Joanna Martine Choo Fon as executive director to the 

Board of Directors with effect from 6th June, 2025. 

Ms. Marie Joanna Martine Choo Fon 

is a Fellow of the Chartered Association of Certified Accountants, UK and Bachelor of Business 

and commerce. Marie, with 13 years of expertise, she has successfully managed and 

administered portfolio companies involving Financial Services, Trust, Foundation, and Global 

Business sectors. Her experience extends to accounting and taxation, as well as overseeing 

staff administration. 

This change reflects our commitment to strengthening governance and operational efficiency 

as we pursue sustainable growth and value creation. 

We extend our gratitude to the outgoing director for his service and welcome the new 

director as she join us in driving the Company's success. 

For further details, please contact: 

FTG Holdings Ltd 
Beatriz Meijide - Group CFO, Email: beatriz.meijide@flametreegroup.com 
Rina Hicks – Authorized Representative, Email: rina.hicks@fib.co.ke 

Regards, 

Heril Colbert Bangera, 
Group CEO 
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